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15th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the dates of our teacher training evening sessions for this 
academic year which are also listed on our academy website. On these dates, Period 7 activities 
after school for all pupils will not take place, and we ask you to make arrangements for your 
child to return home at the end of the academy day. 
 
Wednesday 21st September 
Tuesday 11th October 
Wednesday 2nd November 
Monday 28th November 
Monday 16th January 
Monday 13th February 
Monday 20th March 
Monday 8th May 
Monday 10th July 
 
I apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause you. At Bristnall Hall Academy, we know 
that our pupils really enjoy their enrichment activities, however, we also prioritise staff 
development, to ensure that our teachers and staff continue to provide the best education for 
your child.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Herchak 
Assistant Principal 
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